
Stars of the Week 

Year 1 -  Noah Haslam, for always 
being smart and sensible, well 
done! 
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Year 2 -  Ellie Bowman, for giving 
100% and being an absolute 
pleasure in class. 

Year 3 -  Beth Poole, for having so 
much enthusiasm for all she does 
and having a super week. 

Year 4 -  Scarlett Jones, for always 
giving 100% and trying her     
hardest. 

Year 5 -  Whole class, for a         
fantastic assembly. 

Marvellous  
Maths Award 

 
EYFS - Rosie Franklin 
Year 1 -  Henry Lees 
Year 2 -  Tilly Jones 

Year 3 -   Isla Eastwood 
Year 4 -  Owen Dickson 

Year 5 -  Lydia Wain 
Year 6 - Bella Franklin 

Reception -  Austin Makemson, for 
being so chatty and trying hard 
with independent activities, well 
done! 

Class of  The Week  Award  
for Attendance -  Year  2 

Golden Broom Award  - Year  5 
This week’s attendance is 

95.5% 

Reader of the Week 
Award 

  
EYFS -  Mia McCracken 
Year 1 -    Ben Readman 

Year 2 -  James Shepherd 
Year 3 -  Amber Collingwood 

Year 4 -  Jennifer Turnbull 
Year 5 -  Toby Howey 

Year 6 - Oliver Hawgood 
 

 

Staindrop School Council  

‘In the Spotlight’ Award 
 
KS1 -     Michael McLoughlin-Ivey, for being such a good     
     friend.  
 
KS2 -     Stanley Hatton, for all of his hard work with maths, 
     spellings and swimming.         
 
Staff  -   Mrs Barnes, just because you deserve it!  

 

Key Dates for Your Diary 2017 

  
Thursday 19th October - Pumpkin party/Disco  

 KS1 6pm -7pm KS2 7pm - 8pm. 
Friday 20th October - Last day of term. 

Year 6 -  Libby Cook, for her      
outstanding writing, enthusiasm 
and contribution to class. 

Parent Governor 
Announcement! 

 

The Ballots have  
been checked and 

counted and we are   
delighted to announce 

that our new parent governors are, Mrs Lucy Hoskyns-Abrahall  
and Mrs Karen Clark.  We would like to thank everyone that    

voted. 

We would like to say a big thank you to Friends  

of the School for organising our fantastic  

day of first aid training for the children with flat  

Stan.  It has been a brilliant day and the children  

have thoroughly enjoyed learning what to do in a  

first aid situation.  Watch out for our appearance  

in the local papers. 


